CUSAI7/106.29 (To Mr. Henry Phipps)

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford.

(Typewritten)

April 3rd, (1908)?

To

(Mr. Henry Phipps)

Dear Mr. Phipps:

I am sending you this week Dr. Bulstrode's Report just issued on Tuberculosis by the Local Government Board. You will find a number of things in it of great interest. It is altogether a very encouraging report. I am also sending you my address at the opening of the Tuberculosis Congress in Ireland.

I was at Lord Wimbourne's last night. He has been failing pretty steadily mentally, but his physical condition keeps fairly good.

I was glad to hear from Captain Guest that you had had a good winter.

Sincerely yours,

Wm. Osler.

My sincere regards to Mrs. Phipps. ) - In handwriting.